Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Construction Industry Licensing Board
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Construction Industry Licensing Board has received the petition for declaratory statement from GeoStabilization International, LLC, on January 30, 2014.The petition seeks the agency’s opinion as to the applicability of Section 489.105, F.S., as it applies to the petitioner.
The Petitioner seeks a declaratory statement on Chapter 489.105, Florida Statutes, regarding whether one or more construction licenses are required to perform the following services: landslide remediation, slope stabilization/repair; rockfall mitigation; temporary shoring; bridge abutments and retaining walls; rock wall repair; launched soil nails/drains; and micro piles. Except for good cause shown, motions for leave to intervene must be filed within 21 days after publication of this notice.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Drew Winters, Executive Director, Construction Industry Licensing Board, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0783, (850)487-1395 or by electronic mail, Amanda.Wynn@myfloridalicense.com.
